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Greetings BFC! 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed this week and the beautiful warm weather we have been blessed 

with! 

 

Sunday School Yard Sale May 19th 

There will be a Sunday School Tag Sale at Belvedere Training Center after service on May 

19th. Please bring your donation items on Sunday morning of the 19th. 

We greatly appreciate your support.  All sale will help to fund the activities at Sunday School. 

We look forward to seeing you on Sunday May 19th! 

 

Click HERE to watch the latest Weekly Review 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

Please come join us at the 

African Family Cultural Festival! 

 

The Universal Peace Federation and the African Diaspora Ambassadors for Peace invite you to 

the African Family Cultural Festival. The festival will promote: Education for better upbringing for 

the African kids; The values of community life; and Strengthening the family unit. There will also 

be appointment of new Ambassadors for Peace. 

Entertainment, fellowship and dinner will be available. Come and celebrate with us. 

 

____ 

 

Date And Time 

Sun, April 28, 2019, 2:00 PM 

 

Location 

FFWPU Learning Center 

4 West 43rd Street 

New York, NY 10036 

____ 

 

Message from Dr. Kone: 

Greetings BFC! 

I would like to invite everyone to participate in this special celebration of the African Family 

Cultural Festival, an event that I am organizing. This event means very much to me not only 

because of the celebration of the African culture, but because this is how I am doing my Tribal 

Messiahship - I will be conducting a Blessing of families. Please join us on this exciting day of 

culture and festivities. Guests are welcome too! 

Please click the button below to RSVP. 

 


